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From: Barbara Warren  
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 9:13 AM
To: Moira Maloney; Lee M. Gordon
Subject: Quarterly Meeting Agenda for August
 

Please see attached memo regarding the Quarterly Meeting Aug. 22nd.
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Warren
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August 9, 2012


Memo To: Moira Maloney, DOE 


                 Lee Gordon, NYSERDA


From : Barbara Warren (Citizens’ Environmental Coalition), Diane D'Arrigo (Nuclear Information and Resource Service), Brian Smith (Citizens Campaign for the Environment), Vincent Agnello (Niagara Watershed Alliance), Joanne Hameister and Concerned Citizens of Cattaraugus County


 Re: August 22nd Quarterly Meeting Agenda


We are recommending that the next Quarterly meeting provide for a thorough discussion of the Characterization, Sampling and Analysis Plan. This work is critical to an adequate site cleanup.


In addition, the Report from the Erosion Expert Panel, just released, should be discussed. 


We would also like to receive the Scope of Work provided to the Independent Scientific Panel. 



Thank you. 



nyserda
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